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Final prototype version is out!

Next Week

Invited to Showcase Game!

Prototype Version 5 is ready. We have tested and debugged many parts of the game to 
make the game more stable. Bugs are often included in a game by its nature, but we 
have eliminated those that harm the gameplay.

A key event next week is the final presentation. We will be showing our game again to in-
dustry professionals, colleagues, and advisers. The presentation will be about the whole 
semester, what we did, how we achieved it, and how we assess our accomplishments. 

Our team is excited that the product is in a great shape to show. Please check in our 
project website for more information and updates.

We found a great opportunity to showcase our prototype to the public. We were invited 
to show our prototype on Game Dojo & Game Foundry demo day on Monday at San 
Francisco. We will take our game and let other game developers and investors play it. 


